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Springfield Road
Leek
Staffordshire
ST13 6LQ
Tel:  01538 383558
Email:office@springfield.staffs.sch.uk
www.springfield.staffs.sch.uk
Acting Headteachers: Helen Summers & Anna Latos

20th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers and Guardians, 
National Strike Action 
You may have seen on the news that one of the main teaching unions the NEU plans to take national strike action across 7 days in the coming two months. Due to the way this has been arranged, all schools will be affected by four strikes. 
For schools in Staffordshire, the four days are as follows: 
▪ Wednesday 1st February 2023 
▪ Wednesday 1st March 2023 
▪ Wednesday 15th March 2023 
▪ Thursday 16th March 
At this stage, there is no clarity on how much this will impact our school, but we will be working closely in the coming days and weeks in collaboration with the union’s representative, the Manor Hall Trust and the Department for Education to develop a fuller understanding of how this will affect us as a school. Once we have more information we will be in touch – thank you in advance for your patience and understanding in this matter. 

Kind regards
Helen and Anna 
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